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We raised...

We supported... 

Our events...

PTA Lottery...

How you can help...

Contact us...

With your support, we are delighted to announce
that we raised a huge £10,361 last year. Your

support is always appreciated. 

A wide range of funding bids to enrich school life
including library resources, trips and visits,

workshops, the Pupil Support Fund, equipment
and more! 

We hosted many events for HMS pupils
including disco nights, the annual Summer Fair,

pop-up shops, the Leavers’ Festival and our
first Festive Forest Evening. 

You can support us by signing up to our
monthly lottery draw. Tickets are £1 per

month. You can sign up at this link.  

You can support us by joining our committee or
by volunteering at events throughout the year.
We really need new members and supporters -
it’s a friendly, welcoming team. 

You can contact us via hmsptachair@gmail.com
or via the HMS PTA Facebook page. 

Get in touch with us - we would love your
support! 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScRbYb2Cd8uHZI1q0qKkp3ZBg8IBwROZGG78bcLW1CYVaRG6Q/viewform

